
Minutes of the Licensing Sub-Committee 
 

11 August 2014 2pm 
 

 
 

Councillors: R.W. Sider (Chairman), C.A. Bannister and M.W. Rough 
   
 
 

218/14 To consider an objection to a Temporary Event Notice at the 
Lucan Pavilion, The Broadway, Laleham TW18 1BB 

 
Prior to commencement of the hearing, the applicant agreed to the request of 
the environmental health service, a responsible authority under the Gambling 
Act 2005, to terminate licensable activities at 12 midnight on 16 August 2014 
and to monitor the sound levels of regulated entertainment through the 
evening. 
 
On this basis environmental health considered that enough control measures 
were now in place and withdrew their objection to the Temporary Event Notice 
for the wedding reception to be held on 16 August 2014 at the Lucan Pavilion, 
Laleham Recreation Ground. 
 
All parties agreed that a hearing was not necessary. 
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